Staff Selection Commission
Notice
28 Aug, 2018
Pension Adalat

This is to inform all the pensioners of Staff Selection
Commission (Headquarters) that SSC, Headquarters, is organizing
Pension Adalat for its retirees for redressal of their grievances, if

any, on 18 Sept, 2018. Pensioners of SSC, Hqrs, may therefore
submit their grievance, if any, alongwith a copy of their PPO to
the Nodal officer appointed for the purpose, whose details are
appended as follows:-

Shri Ravinder Kumar
Official e-mail : ravinder50.kumar@gov.in
Phone (o) : 011-24367001
Phone (fax) : 011-24366609
Address : R.No.714, SSC Hgrs, Blk.No.-12, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi-110003

The requisite grievance if any, should reach the Nodal
officer latest by 10.09.2018 to the address given above.
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Under Secretary to Govt. of India



